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Project Description 
 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is 

proposing improvements along Clyde Morris Boulevard 

(State Road (S.R.) 483) from Beville Road (S.R. 400) to 

north of Dunn Avenue in Daytona Beach. The goal of the 

project is to create a complete street that safely 

accommodates pedestrians, bicyclists, and drivers.  
 

This project includes safety enhancements for all modes 

of transportation. A raised median with landscaping 

throughout the project limits will improve safety for 

drivers and encourage slower driving speeds.  
 

Pedestrians and bicyclists will benefit from work to 

create continuous sidewalks on both sides of the 

roadway that will vary from 6 to 12 feet wide as right of 

way allows. To enhance connectivity across the 

roadway, a pedestrian tunnel is planned that would run 

under Clyde Morris Boulevard, just north of the Embry-

Riddle Aeronautical University entrance. Existing 

crosswalks will also be improved.  
 

Another improvement for bicyclists is a proposed new on

-street bicycle lane from north of Aerospace Boulevard 

to Buccaneer Way. Additional safety improvements 

include enhanced lighting, roadway paving, and 

upgraded curb ramps to comply with the Americans with 

Disabilities Act (ADA) standards.  

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

Design: Ongoing - completion spring 2023 $       3.3 Million 

Right of Way: Within existing —    

Construction: Unfunded $       19 Million 
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